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CHECK-IN PROCESS
Effective Tuesday, February 16th,  we will be resuming our student check in process.  To be sure new and returning students understand the check in process, the following outlines each step.
Arrival:  
· Backpacks, pocketbooks, hats, jackets, skateboards, etc. must be placed in the large bin.  
· Phones, earbuds, Apple watches must be placed in the small bin.  
· Students will be  “wanded” to insure safety of all students.

· Tardy students will put their belongings in the “late” bins and will also be “wanded”.
· Parents will be contacted and required to bring appropriate clothes if the student is out of dress code.
· Bins are locked up until dismissal.

Dismissal:

· Student belongings may be picked up in the courtyard.  

· Staff will distribute phones back to students.

Additional Information:

· Students who are caught with their phones during school hours will be required to turn the phone in and a parent will be required to pick the phone up.  There will be no exceptions to this consequence. 
· Students who drive to school are strongly encouraged to leave their phone in their locked car.
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